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Principal:  Craig Allibon 

 

1 February 2021 
 
Dear Parents 
 

YEAR 6 GRADUATION POLO SHIRT   
 

It is the time of the year where we get to celebrate the last year of primary school with a 
commemorative shirt. These shirts are breathable polyester material and will have a list on the 
back of all the students in the Year 6. As such the shirts will need to be preordered and paid for if 
your child would like one. 
 
Please indicate if you would like to order a shirt for your child and the required size. I find they 
measure smaller than current school shirts. 
 
Payment of $31.00 per shirt will be required for the order by Tuesday 16 February. If you have any 
questions, please contact me at school. 
 
Yours in Education 
 
Mrs Smith  
CLASS 5-6 TEACHER 
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YEAR 6 GRADUATION POLO SHIRT 

 

 I do not want to order a Year 6 shirt for my child. 
 

 I would like to order a Year 6 shirt for my child. 
 
Student’s Name: _____________________________ 
 
Number of Shirts required @ $31.00 each:  ______     
 
Shirt Size:  Child Size  8  10  12  14  16 
 
         Adult Size Small  Medium  Large 
 
 

Amount enclosed:   $___________ 
 
 
Signature:  ____________________________     Date:  _____________ 

Parent/Guardian 

Culcairn Public School 
43 Balfour Street 

CULCAIRN  NSW  2660 

Phone:  60298385 

          Fax:     60298807 

         Email:  culcairn-p.admin@det.nsw.edu.au 

 

 

       

 

mailto:cuuulcairn-p..admin@det.edu.au

